
ELDERLY THE-BENEFITS OF OWNING AN AIR PURIFIER ESSAY

In addition to a healthy diet and regular exercise, elderly individuals could also benefit from the use of an air purifier. Air
purifiers are electronic machines that are .

Air Purifiers Increases Air Circulation, Which Results in the Entrapment of More Pollutants If you have
insulated, sealed, or caulked your home, though you have prevented your home from being chilly in the
winter, you have also locked in air pollutants 7. Bottom Line: Unless you dust and vacuum your home often,
air purifiers that use electronic technology, not HEPA filters, are not recommended because they cause
airborne particles to settle on furniture instead of being trapped in the purifier, leaving them to return to the air
later. This is because many asthma triggers are found trapped within the home. Increasing air flow and using
HEPA air filters will also reduce your indoor air pollution, thus lessening your chances of developing asthma
or triggering asthma attacks. Bottom Line: Through a corona discharge process, ionizing purifiers transform
neutral atoms into either a positive or negative ion which can be attracted to both the magnet of the purifier
and to your furnishings. It is a known cancer-causing carcinogen which also aggravates allergies and asthma.
People may be taught by students the best way to lead a lifetime of cleanliness and the ways to keep their lives
totally free of diseases. However, inhaling pollutants that are small enough to bypass your nose hairs filters
can make your lungs go into overdrive at night, working hard to rid your body of these invaders. These
products are those that require fireproof and heat resistant materials such as protective clothing, pipe
insulations, and brake linings. Bottom Line: Air purifiers with HEPA filters are customer favorites because
they remove a great majority of pollutants from the air in a quiet and efficient manner, but they are not very
effective in extracting tobacco smoke or smells from an environment. I was assured through using this
technology at home that it really worked, and eventually confirmed its efficacy through independent
laboratory tests worldwide. Pets share our homes every day and bring with them pet odors, urine stains, and
skin dander. Using an air purifier helps to reduce the mold level in a home, minimizing its effect on allergies
and improving general health. Columbia school of general studies essay with or without essay component
Accepted with or without writing component Not reported. So, if VOC removal is a major concern for you,
make sure you choose an air purifier with the ability to remove these chemicals. Below we take a look at what
these processes are. In addition, there may be mold spores or cockroaches in your work environment, both of
which are triggers for an asthma attack. Not only is it embarrassing and stressful, depending on the cause of
the reaction you may need medication to quell the symptoms. Whether you are increasing in age or you are
close to someone who is, you may be a little bit worried about health. These filters absorb odor molecules as
the air passes through the purifier. The Amazing Health Benefits of Using an Air Purifier recently, I came
across a piece of information that states that air quality within the home is worse than the air quality outside.
Many homes and office buildings will have an insurmountable amount of chemicals and odors within the
confines of the environment, strongly due to the number of products that, unfortunately, contain some
potentially hazardous VOCs and odors. Essentially, air purifiers make indoor air cleaner and healthier to
breathe. Those who have worked or are currently working with asbestos products can be affected by it as well
as people who have been in contact with the clothes or skin of those who had. Activated carbon can also
attract cigarette smoke as it becomes porous in high temperatures. Prices of purifiers may vary depending on
their purposes. If not, do you know someone who is? Operates quietly â€” even while sleeping at night! I
remember a particular case from a few years ago in a small village in Northern Scotland. Ozone is a known
lung irritant that causes coughing, shortness of breath, chest pain, irritated throat and sinuses, and can
exacerbate existing lung ailments like asthma and allergies. Poor air quality can lead to poor sleep which can
cause fatigue and other health problems. Below are some additional resources on using and choosing the best
air purifier for a specific purpose:. The fan speed will automatically adjust according to current air quality.
Other substances included general pollution like carbon monoxide from passerby traffic, pollen, spores,
chemicals, dust, etc. Such triggers can include dry skin cells, dirt, dust, carbon monoxide, household cleaners,
air-freshening sprays, smoke from cooking, paint products, cosmetics, perfumes, and hairsprays.


